Greetings Sarasota Choral Society members,

As your new Acting-President, I’d like to welcome you to SCS for another great year.

Your SCS Board of Directors has experienced several changes through Covid. We have met each month since our December 2022 concert working hard to improve many areas so that our 2023 rehearsals and concert will continue the tradition of excellence.

With change comes many new and exciting ideas. As we continue to meet, we will devote
resources to providing better communication in a more efficient and clear manner. Please bear
with us as we strive to conquer this important facet of our organization.

Many thanks to our previous President, Alana Hufford. She “bridged many gaps” between our
75th Anniversary performance in 2019 - Covid - to our great comeback concert in 2022.
Feedback was extremely positive with statements like, “best ever”. Thanks to all of you, our
devoted choristers!

Mark your calendars now for our 2023 season. Rehearsals will continue to be each Monday
evening (7:00p.m.) starting October 30, November 6, 13, 20 and 27 as our dress rehearsal. The
performance will be December 2, 2023 at 4:00. Look for more information to follow.

Your Board of Directors remains devoted to having the best Messiah performance for you and
our devoted audience.

Warm Regards,

Debye Bernard
Acting-President
